
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 
 
It is great to be back after spending some extra time with my 
family following my son’s wedding. Thank you to Mrs Nixon for 
relieving as Principal last week.  This term is looking exciting 
with things starting to return to normal. Restrictions on some 
things have eased but others remain in place. 
 
Merit Awards 
Congratulations to all our award winners for this week. 

 
 
 
Back: Ruby Syed, Andrew 
Savage, Delano Sergi 
Front: Christian Catanzariti, 
Millie Robertson, Thomas 
Pullen 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Back: Riley Sillis, Lorenzo 
Sergi, Lensovior Leung 
Wai, Zoya Syed 
Front: Benji Savage, 
Hayley Ford, Francine 
Sergi 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  Tharbogang Times 
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Monday 19 October 2020      Week 2 Term 4 2020 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Monday 19 Oct 
Book Week 
 
Tuesday 20 Oct 
12pm Swimming 
Lessons 
 
Wednesday 21 
Oct 
3-6 Parent 
Teacher 
Interviews 
 
Thursday 22 Oct 
3-6 Parent 
Teacher 
Interviews 
 
Friday 23 Oct 
Book Week Dress 
Up 
 
Tuesday 27 Oct 
12pm Swimming 
Lessons 
 
Tuesday 3 Nov 
12pm Swimming 
Lessons 
 
Tuesday 10 Nov 
12pm Swimming 
Lessons 
 
Tuesday 17 Nov 
12 pm Swimming 
Lessons 
 
Tuesday 24 Nov 
12pm Swimming 
Lessons 
 
 

   



Benji Savage – His deeper thinking and questioning when working with numbers. 
Francine Sergi – Counting and writing numbers up to 30. 
Hayley Clark-Ford – Being a caring school citizen in the playground. 
Lensovior Leung Wai – His sound knowledge & understanding of place value up to 4 
digits. 
Zoya Syed – Applying efficient additives strategies during “Number Talks”. 
 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Parents of students in Years 3-6 are invited to make an appointment to discuss their 
child’s progress this week. Mrs Glyde is available on Wednesday and Thursday, 21 and 22 
October. Time slots available are from 2pm to 5.30pm. Mrs Carbone is available from 3.30 
to 5.30pm on Wednesday. Please ring the school to arrange a time. 
 
Swimming Lessons 
As discussed/organized at the end of last term we will be having our weekly swimming 
lessons during Term 4. Swimming lessons will be held each Tuesday from 12-12:45 at 
the Griffith Aquatic Center. Students are to bring their swimmers, towel, dry clothes 
and goggles (if they already own some) in a clearly labelled bag. Students will be 
transported to and from the pool by bus each week and will be having an earlier lunch 
each Tuesday before heading into swimming lessons. Sports clothes are to be worn on 
Tuesdays.  Please note swimming lessons will only run for 9 consecutive weeks. 
Swimming lessons began Tuesday 13 October. 
 
Sports Day and Sports Clothes 
We would like to continue with sport on Fridays as well as our swimming lessons on 
Tuesdays. We ask that students wear sports clothes to school on both Tuesdays 
and Fridays for the duration of Term 4. 
 
Lapathon 
The SRC Lap-a-thon was held on Friday. Money raised at this stage is $587. Money 
pledged for donations can still be brought in after the event. All donations to be sent in 
by the 6 November 2020. 
 
Book Week  
Book Week will be held during Week 2 of Term 4. This year’s theme is Curious 
Creatures, Wild Minds. At the end of last term all students from K-6 had the 
opportunity to participate in the Griffith City Library Book Week Bookmark 
completion, a big thank you to all students who designed and entered their 
bookmarks, we wish you all the best in this competition. We will be celebrating Book 
Week this week with many quality shortlist books being read and explored during our 
literacy sessions. We would like to celebrate the love of books and the love of reading 
by holding our Book Week Dress Up Day on Friday 23 October. We ask that all 
students participate by dressing up as a curious creature or simply come dressed as 
your favourite character from a book. This is always a fun day with much excitement by 
all and I ask that all students try to participate. Please let me know if you have any 
further questions about Book Week or the Book Week Dress Up.  



 



 
 
 
 
 

 
Tharbogang Public School 

TERM 4 
Term 
Four MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT 

SUN 

2 

19 Oct 
Book Week 
 

20 Oct 
Swimming 
Sport clothes 
 

21 Oct  
3.30 Parent/ 
Teacher 
Interviews 

22 Oct 
3.30 Parent/ 
Teacher 
Interviews 

23 Oct 
Sport clothes 
Scripture 
Book Week 
Dress Up 
Parent/ 
Teacher 
Interviews 

24/25 
Oct 

 
 

3 

26 Oct 
 

27 Oct 
Swimming 
Sport clothes 
 
 

28 Oct 
 
 

29 Oct 
 

30 Oct 
Sport clothes 
Scripture 

31 Oct 
1 Nov 

 
 

4 

2 Nov 3 Nov 
Swimming 
Sport clothes 
 

4 Nov 
 

5 Nov 
 

6 Nov 
Sport clothes 
Scripture 
 

7/8 Nov 
 

5 

9 Nov 
 

10 Nov 
Swimming 
Sport clothes 
 

11 Nov 
Remembrance 
Day 
 

12 Nov 
 
 

13 Nov 
Sport clothes 
Scripture 
 
 

14/15 
Nov 

 

6 

16 Nov 
 

17 Nov 
Swimming 
Sport clothes 
 
 
 

18 Nov  19 Nov 
 

20 Nov 
Sport clothes 
Scripture 
 

21/22 
Nov 

7 

23 Nov 
 

24 Nov 
Swimming 
Sport clothes 
 
 

25 Nov 
 

26 Nov 27 Nov 
Sport clothes 
Scripture 28/29 

Nov 

8 

30 Nov 1 Dec 
Swimming 
Sport clothes 
 

2 Dec 3 Dec 
  

4 Dec 
Sport clothes 
Scripture 

5/6 Dec 
 

9 

7 Dec 
 

8 Dec 
Swimming 
Sport clothes 
 

9 Dec 
 
 

10 Dec 
 

11 Dec 
Sport clothes 
Scripture 
 

12/13 
Dec 

 

10 

14 Dec 
Whole 
School PBL 
Rewards 
Day 

15 Dec 
K-2 Big Day 
Out 

16 Dec 
Last Day for 
Students 
End of Year 
Festivities 

17 Dec 
 
SDD 

18 Dec 
 
SDD 

19/20 
Dec 

 

       

Students Return to School 28 January 2021 


